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Holden Clough Newsletter 

 5DL have had an amazing week! A highlight being at forest school, filled with teamwork, laughter, and creativity. 
Working together, the children gathered sticks, branches, and leaves to build their very own dens, experimenting 
with different shapes and designs. Some made tall, triangular shelters, while others created cosy hideouts tucked 
between the trees. They tested how strong their dens were, adding extra layers for warmth and stability. The forest 
buzzed with excitement as the children shared ideas, helped one another, and proudly showed off their creations. 
It was a day of fun, adventure, and learning in nature’s classroom.  

This week in 5DL 
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The following children have been chosen this week to have lunch with Mr Porter 

or Miss Hartley for displaying exemplary behaviour during breaks and 

lunchtimes, following the school rules, and for being kind and helpful to others: 

 ⭐1DH Inaya 

 ⭐2CQ Charlie S 

 ⭐3CH Brooke 

 ⭐3/4GG Jayden 

 ⭐4GE Amira 

 ⭐5DL  Jada 

 ⭐5WB Waleed 

 ⭐6AH Hibbah 

 ⭐6JH Aizah 

  

Mr Porters VIP’s 

What’s happening …. 

Aayah & Aiyla 1DH 

Maliha & Sulaiman 2CQ 

Florence & Isaac 3CH 

Emilia & Ivy 3/4G

Ruqaiyah & Zayyaan 4GE 

Duwa & Lucy 5DL 

Emelia & Rayyan 5WB 

Vihan & Zahra  6AH 

Lewis & Oscar 6JH 

 Stars of the Week 

Dates to remember  

• 24.09.25 - Flu vaccinations 

• 13.10.25 - Individual pho-

tographs 

• 20.10.25 - Year 5  three day 

residential to Robinwood 

• 24.10.25 - School closes 

for Half Term 

• 03.10.25 - School opens 

for Autumn Term 2 

• 12.11.25 - Parents evening 
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Reporting Absence 
If your child is absent from school please ensure you report their absence to the school office 

as soon as possible on the first day and each day thereafter detailing the reason for their 

absence.  

There is a facility to report pupil absence via our switchboard 0161 330 5248.  

Alternatively, you can send an email to attendance@holdenclough.victoriousmat.org 

Please do not use Class Dojo to report an absence. 

Any unreported absences will be recorded as UNAUTHORISED until an acceptable reason 

for the absence is provided. We are only able to authorise 3 days leave due to illness without 

medical evidence.  

Attendance 

Please see below the winners for week commencing 8th September 2025 

 

1st - 3/4GG 99.35% 

2nd - 5WB 98.93% 

3rd - 2CQ 98.67% 
 

 



Friends of Holden Clough - PTA 
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Attendance 
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Term Dates 2025-2026 


